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Askin, Tim

From: James Otto <jotto@jgottoarchitect.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2017 6:18 PM
To: Hatala, Carlen; Askin, Tim
Cc: 'Schmidt, Philip'; 'Banach, William'; 'jsterr'
Subject: 15005.00 - Charles Allis AM Roof Facade - 10/11/17 HPC Meeting Follow-Up

Carlen, 
Tim, 
 
Following up on our telephone conversation of this morning regarding the sandstone issues raised during the September 
11th HPC meeting, please accept this correspondence as supplemental submittal information.   We are proposing the 
following to address the HPC’s concerns: 
1 – The balcony railing will be repaired and reinstalled, which was our original desired intent.  As I mentioned during the 
September 11th HPC meeting, Christopher Hastings has reviewed the railing condition and “believes it can be repaired”.  I 
have also been in contact with Eugene Matthews in Chicago, and should have their opinion by early next week. 
2 – If during construction, we find the balcony railing cannot be repaired, we will engage HPC and develop a plan of 
action. 
3 – All new replacement stone for the south stair will be reclaimed / salvaged material. 
 
Thank you for your assistance and consideration, Jim 
 

 
 


